
Subject: RE: Riyadh and Amman Workshop 

From: "accounting [AGT]" <accounting@agt-technology.com> 

Date: 13-11-2007 14:05 

To: @agt-technology.com> 

 

Dear Mr. Matthjis, 

  

Hope everything is well and fine. This is regarding your partcipation in the AGT Workshop to be held 

this coming December at Riyadh and Amman. Kindly confirm the Telegraphic Transfer details. Please 

inform us as soon as the transfer amount made. 

  

  

Kind Regards, 

Accounting Department 

AGT Advanced German Technology FZ LLC 

Direct: 971 4 3902038 

Fax: 971 4 3904757 

Web: www.agt-technology.com        

 

 

 

 


